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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families! 

Here are some updates 

for November and 

December.  There will 

not be a newsletter next 

week so everyone can 

rest and enjoy their 

family time.  We hope 

you have a safe and 

happy Thanksgiving. 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

November 23rd- 27th: Thanksgiving Break 

                                     (no school) 

December 3rd – HOWL Assemblies 

December 5th- Breakfast with Santa 

December 17th- Winter Performance 
 

A L L  M E E T I N G / E V E N T S  A R E  
V I R T U A L  

 

 

BREAKFAST WITH 
SANTA 

Breakfast with Santa will be held on 
December 5th from 9:00-10:00 a.m.  
ECRA families can join Santa’s virtual 
Google Meet while they enjoy their 
breakfast (optional).  Santa will read a 
story along with other activities. Hope 
to see you there! 

 

LETTERS TO SANTA 
Santa has joined our ECRA 

school community for the season 

and is able to receive letters from 

students at:  
 

santa.claus@ecracharter.org 
 

Feel free to send him a letter 
and/or a pictue you have drawn 
for him.  Santa loves hearing 
from his fans! 

 

mailto:santa.claus@ecracharter.org
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GRAB AND GO MEALS 
Student meals continue to be 

available for pick up twice a 

week every Monday (7:30-

11:30) and Wednesday (1:30-

5:30) with the exception of next 

week.  Due to the holiday, we 

will distribute meals on 

Monday and Tuesday.  The amount of meals being picked 

up has dropped considerably.  We want to continue this 

program, but need your help.  Please notify the school if you 

are signed up to participate and no longer wish to receive 

meals.  If you are not signed up and want to participate, you 

just need to call the school and get on the list.  We purchase 

enough meals according to the amount of families signed 

up.  The school cannot be reimbursed by the USDA Federal 

Food Program for meals that are not picked up.  It is very 

important that we do not lose money for the food we 

purchase because we will have to use other school funds 

that are needed for other things.  Your cooperation and 

participation is appreciated. 
 

Hands-On Materials Pick Up 
ECRA is committed to providing hands-

on materials to help your student with 

language arts, mathematics, writing, 

science and social studies. In our current 

virtual learning environment, having 

materials to manipulate is invaluable. 

Your student's teacher will let you know 

when particular materials are available for pick up. Please 

let your student's teacher or the ECRA office staff know if 

you need support in picking up these materials! 
 

The Albuquerque Public Library 
The library has a lot of digital resources available.  

Use your library card to gain access to all their 

digital options.  Click the image below for more 

information: 

 
 

Click the image below for more information about 

the Gathering of Nation’s virtual event: 
 

 
 

 

If any family has a positive case 

of COVID-19, please contact 

Brenda Garcia or Jennifer Mercer 

at 505-314-2212 as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

https://abqlibrary.org/digitalmedia
https://www.gatheringofnations.com/

